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Boston Fencing Club COVID-19 Response
March 15, 2020
The Boston Fencing Club continues to monitor the COVID-19 public health crisis.  Given the announcement by Gov. Baker this afternoon we have decided to take the following actions:

· Effective as of March 16, 2020 the Boston Fencing Club will be closed for all classes, open fencing, events and camps

· We do not know when the restrictions will be lifted by the Commonwealth but will review our closure on a weekly basis

· We will remain open for individual lessons under the following conditions

· Contact your coach directly to schedule a specific time for your lesson

· There will be a maximum of 3 Athlete:Coach pairs permitted in the Club at any time

· Lessons will be held on strips separated by at least 2 empty strips from any other lesson occurring

· There will be a 15min. gap between lessons to permit an athlete to leave the facility prior to the next lesson and Club equipment to be appropriately cleaned
· For coaches and athletes the following rules apply

· If you are ill, stay home and notify your coach or the Club
· If you have been potentially exposed to novel coronavirus, stay home and notify your coach or the Club
· No physical contact between athlete and coaching staff other than weapon hits
· Appropriate personal hygiene and social distancing should be practiced at all times (en garde fencing distance to a minimum of 1 fully extended arm and weapons length)

· Lessons may include anything from a standard fencing lesson to footwork only drills

· There will be no athlete/athlete bouting, situational fencing or other fencing activity other than a coach provided 1:1 lesson to an athlete on technique and strategy during this period

· All personal fencing equipment is to be brought to the Club by the athlete and taken out of the Club and cleaned after the lesson.

Boston Fencing Club

100 Holton St.
Boston, MA 02135
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